
Year 6:  

Our focus this half term will be food 

and drink.  We will learn to give our 

opinions about food items and also 

learn how to create and order from 

Spanish menus. 

Our aim is to be able to place foods 

in different categories, translate 

sentences and use our dictionaries 

to find new words. 

 

 

 

¿Qué vamos a 

aprender? 

(What are we going to learn?) 
 

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

 

  

 

  

 

 

 

   

 

 

Year 1 & 

2 

 

 

 

 

Year 3  

 

Year 4 

Early Years 

This half term our theme 

is the “in the town”. We 

will use strategies to 

speak and write 

sentences using a 

model. We will share this 

work with our partner 

school and create 

resources for future use. 

Re-viewing previous 

knowledge will help our 

Spanish. 

We will learn classroom objects 

and how to say if  we have or do 

not have an object and their 

colours. We will learn about 

masculine and feminine nouns 

and compare word order in 

English and Spanish. 

 

Reception: 

We will be learning how to ask for permission 

to do something and increasing our 

knowledge of numbers (7 – 12).  We will start 

to learn how to name some classroom 

equipment and ask for items politely. 

 

 

At Key Stage 1 pupils will be 

responding to the language and 

speaking with support.  In Key 

Stage 2 pupils will also be 

taking part in questions and 

answers, role-playing, reading 

and writing words in Spanish. 

 

All pupils are encouraged to take an active and creative part in 

lessons through: memory games, songs, pair, group and team 

work.  The children develop language skills by discussing 

similarities and differences, and making links with other 

languages they already know. 

Why not encourage your child to teach you some of the words, 

phrases and songs he or she already knows? 

 

 

This half term we will practise 

role-plays and add new 

vocabulary when asking for 

permission. 

We will also learn how to name 

pets in Spanish and will extend 

our sentences using colours. 

 

Year 

5&6 



  

 

 

 

 

   

 

Language Ambassadors’ trip  

This term Year 6 Language Ambassadors will 

continue the work they began with El Catón School 

in Year 5. In February, they will be visiting our 

Spanish partners in Madrid. We will be doing joint 

work in both languages (Spanish, English) and ICT. 

Each Ambassador will document their work to show 

their classes. 

 

 

 

 

¡Carnavales! 

Spring is carnival time in Spain and Spanish 

speaking countries around the world.   It is a time to 

celebrate and let your hair down before the serious 

period of Lent which comes before Easter. 

In the carnival people wear fantastic costumes and 

masks.  Spain is famous for the biggest carnivals in 

Europe! 

           ¡Bienvenidos! 

 

Dear Parents and Carers, 

Welcome to our Spring 1 curriculum newsletter.    

This will be a busy half term as the next Spanish study 

visit will take place in February 2019.  Please see the 

Language Ambassador Trip section for more details 

If you need to contact us please leave a message at the 

school office.  

 

Señora Alexander-Joseph  & Señorita Perez 

 

 

_______________________________ 

  


